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For Immediate Release: 

 

 

Newport Utilities Water Conservation Alert Lifted 

 

We are excited to announce that the previously-instated Water Conservation Alert 

has officially been lifted. Customers are no longer required to reduce 

their water usage. We recommend running the water until it is clear before using. 

 

The Boil Water Alert is still in place until further notice. 

 

Our water crews have been able to restore water service to 99% of our coverage areas. 

If you remain without water at this time, please have patience as the water is 

making its way to you- this is not an instantaneous process. 

 

A huge “Thank You” to our water crews and all who have assisted in helping us 

make the challenging, time-consuming repairs necessary 

to restore water to our customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://newportutilities.com/wp-content/uploads/Updated-Boil-Water-Notification-All-Customers.pdf

